
AUGUST 28, 2023

Dear Kindergarten families, 
 Thank you so much to my students for 
being so flexible this week. Also, thanks to Mrs Julie 
for taking care of everything while I was out. The 
class had a great time working on their sounds, 
writing letters and starting their first math lessons. 
We  spent time using our outdoor classroom and  

learning about science.  We also had an 
 SEL lesson with our counselor Ms. 
   Bowser. It was a fun and 

  busy week!  
    Sincerely,  
    Ms. Martinez

Monday September 4th -

Labor Day No School

Wednesday September 6th-
Family Focus Hour

Thursday September 7th-          

Curriculum Parent Night 6-7pm

 

• “Family Focus Hour”-hosted by Ms. Katje at 
HLA on Wednesday 9/6 from 8-9am in the 
Art/Music Room. Parents earn volunteer 
hours if they attend. Parents can sign up on 
SignUpGenius for available seats!

• FAST testing has been postponed to Thurs 
8/31 due to student & staff absences.

• Word of the Week- friendship

• Yoga Pose of the Week- Bridge

• School Library opens Mon 8/28

• Volunteer opportunities have been posted 
to our school website. Please email me 
when you sign up! ☺

• Be sure to fill out your volunteer 
application.

Think left and think right and think low and think high. 
Oh, the thinks you can think up if only you try!
        - Dr. Seuss

Welcome!

Reminders:

Important dates:

Quote of the week:
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